
March 12, 2024

March 14 FirstHome Program Training Rescheduled

The FirstHome Program training scheduled for Thursday, March 14, has been
rescheduled to March 21 at 1:30 p.m. due to a scheduling conflict. If you were previously
registered for the training, your registration has been carried over to the new event time.
Others interested in attending may register using the link below. We apologize for any
inconvenience.

 
REGISTER NOW

 
Please contact the Homeownership Team with questions.
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